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November 11, 2021 
 
 
Dear Dr. Motoaki Ishibe: 
 
    I am most honored to offer input and congratulations on the opening of your new clinic. 
Having been involved in Graduate Prosthodontic education now for over 30 years, I have had the 
opportunity to mentor many students who have chosen a career path in Prosthodontics. I’m very 
proud of those who have trained in the Grad Pros Program here at the University of Washington. 
Among those who have done so a small number have really excelled in their training and have 
gone on to achieve notable recognition nationally and internationally. 
 In my estimation you are among the elite in the group of trainees that I have encountered 
and I am very proud of your efforts and accomplishments thus far. I have no doubt that those 
seeking your care in your new clinic are very fortunate and can expect nothing more than the 
excellent care and service I’m sure you will afford them. 
 Congratulations again on commencing your new endeavor and I wish you only the very best 
in the years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffrey E. Rubenstein, DMD, MS 
Professor, Division of Prosthodontics 
Director, Maxillofacial Prosthetic Service 
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 鲧鳢鳃鲻鲧開設鱏鲆鱬鱭鱋.�鱘鱳鲍鱋鱯機会鱰鳙鲻鲳鱅鲰鲗贈鲐鱘鱭鱑鱬鱒、鱭鱫鲇�
嬉鱜鱔思鱨鱫鱉鲃鱞.�私鱴鳧鲯鳫鳀鳫⼤学鱬30年以上、補綴専⾨医鲗⽬指鱞⽣徒鱳指導�
鲗鱜鱫鱒鱫、育鱨鱫⾏鱨鱤⼈々鱳鱘鱭鲗鱭鱫鲇誇鲏鱰思鱨鱫鱉鲃鱞.�鱢鱳中鱬鲇⼀部鱳�
者鱴特鱰優鲑鱫鱉鱫、国内外鱬⾼鱔評価鱚鲑鱫鱉鲃鱞.�
 ⽯部先⽣鱴鱘鲑鲃鱬出会鱨鱫鱒鱤⽣徒鱳中鱬鲇、鱢鱳鲠鳢鱅鳀鱳⼀⼈鱬鱇鲏、鱘鲑�
鲃鱬鱳努⼒鱭業績鱴私鱑誇鲑鲐鲇鱳鱬鱞.�私鱴⽯部先⽣鱳新鱜鱉鲧鳢鳃鲻鲧鱬治療鲗�
受鱖鲐⽅々鱴鱭鱫鲇幸運鱬鱇鲏、彼鱴鱢鱳期待鱰応鱍鱫鱔鲑鲐鱭確信鱜鱫鱉鲃鱞.�
 ⽯部先⽣、新鱜鱉鲧鳢鳃鲻鲧鱬鱳⾨出鲗祝鱜、鱘鲑鱐鲎鱳幸運鲗祈鱨鱫鱉鲃鱞.


